
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

COOL MILK 

 

Free milk is available for all children aged under five in school, funded by the 

UK government. 

In our school, this milk is provided by Cool Milk, the UK’s leading school milk 

supplier.  

We will register your child for their free school milk on your behalf by providing 

Cool Milk with your child’s name and date of birth. This removes the 

requirement for you to complete a registration process. 

If you would prefer to register your child for Cool Milk please visit 

www.coolmilk.com. 

All information handled by the Cool Milk group is processed in accordance with 

the Data Protection Act 1998. All personal information is securely stored on Cool 

Milk’s UK servers, and is never passed on to third parties without your 

permission. 

 

Once your child turns five, if you would like them to continue receiving 

milk you must contact Cool Milk and pay a subsidised rate.  

 

Please let the office know if you would prefer us not to register your child for 

free school milk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Ward 

Acting Headteacher 

http://www.coolmilk.com/

